
 

"Cher"

751-15-EC/Dias

BB Hen

This Hen handles 
superbly and we believe 
She will become a great 

Stock hen, as she is 
also made up of all our 
super breeders in this 
pedigree. A full Sister 

was 2nd Klapmuts 
Hotspot 2 2018

"The Magician"

05001-13-1004

Sablon/Aelbrecht

Sire to: "Electric"Diaz 
Ace Velocitty 2015

3525 a BHU winner 
2015

"Madonna" 0755/15   
8th Bloem Final 2016

"Volt" 020-18-DPC 4th 
ACE Diaz1

Grandsire to Diaz1 
winner 2016 and 2017 
both sired by "Electric"

and 

two nestmates that were 
super racers for Thinus 
Marais in the BHU (now 

in Stock)

09460-11-603

Enkel talis Chris 
Herberecht

Enkel Topstar R&X 
Verstraete

BE-08-4351148

Sohn Talis

BE-10-4210190

Direct daughter of 
Verstraete Topstar

08585-10-95

De Rauw Sablon

B-05-2265382

2007 he was the best 
pigeon in RV 10 races 

and 10 prizes

B-09-4091010

Marcel Aelbrecht

"Perfection"

608-14-EC/Dias

BBPied

7th Diaz1 Final 635km 
2nd Race2 305km    
11th Race3 380km 

A full sister to: 

"Full Throttle" Diaz1 
ACE and loft winner 

2014.                          
"De Javu" 5th Diaz1 

ACE 2015 and dam to 
Diaz1 winner 2017

"Georgie"

05001-06-343

Van Loon

Our foundation cock and 
sire and grandsire to 

many many winners and 
top performing birds in 
all formats of the sport 

countrywide. A once in a 
lifetime pigeon.

05001-05-1000

Son of the famous 
"Krugerrand"

Brother to Parzival

Original Van Loon

05001-05-881

A super hen with the 
blood of "De Rambo" 

and "Kanibaal"

"Jen 007"

1007-12-EC/Diaz

BBPied

Our no.1 Hen who 
breeds winners with any 

cock in our loft. Dam 
and grandam to many 
many winners and top 

performers countrywide

.

BB 

090-99-SRPF

Original Piet Klu Slimme

A super breeder for us

"Witkop"

0843-10-CEB

BBPied 

Henry Viljoens Bakkie 
and R100 000 winniing 

family

She is super breeder 
and alot of our family 
has her blood in them

          


